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Friday 11th January 2019 

Things to look forward to this term 

Year 5 children will swim every Thursday afternoon until East-
er.  
 
We will be getting two visits from some Chinese teachers.  
 
KS2 visit to Beamish– dates and details to follow 
 
Active 10 
 
Music teaching for all children from Amy (Christmas pianist) 
 
Weekly dance coaching for Year 1 and Year 2 children. 
 
Y1 Gymnastics festival– dates and details to follow 
 
Key Stage 2 mining museum visit 
 
Art presentations from Pippa at Magic Lantern 
 
 
 

This week’s achievers: 

Headteacher’s Award:  Archie (Class 5)  

Class 5: Y6–             Rhys  

               Y5–             Corey  

Class 4:   Y4 -             Logan  

                Y3–            Kailem  

Class 3:  Harvey and Jack  

Class 2:   Luke  

Class 1:   Alfie 

Nursery:  Darcy 

Sports Stars 

Alexis (Reception) 

 

Well done to all of our achievers this week! 

 

 

Attendance 

Class 4 were the winners this week with 98% 

Whole school attendance:  93%  

We have an improvement on last week but unfortunately we 

have not met the government target of 96%. 

We’ll need to try even harder next week every-

body! 

 

Happy New Year 

 

It has been lovely seeing all of the children coming into school 

this week and hearing about all of the adventures that the 

children and staff have been having during their holidays. The 

children have quickly settled back into school life and are 

ready for learning new things this term.  

 

Nursery children are learning about Space. 

Reception children are travelling around the world.  

Y1 children are looking at explorers. 

Y2 children are  finding about animals. 

Y3 and 4 children are learning about The Romans. 

Y5 and 6 children are exploring the rainforests of South Amer-

ica.  

You will be finding out more about this in the curriculum 

leaflets that you will be receiving.  

 

We welcome Mr Horsman to our school. He will be teaching 

Year 2 children.  

 

Mrs Clements 

Head Teacher 

School Clubs 

We currently have 3 sports clubs running after school and we are 

hoping to have more starting next week, which include a ukulele 

club, a lego club and board games club.  

(Further information to follow) 

Tuesday– Dance Club 

Wednesday—Key Stage 2 Sports Club 

Thursday Reception/Key Stage 1 Sports Club 

 


